KFAUSA Greetings

Comradely greetings to the Korean People's Army on its 75th Anniversary.

The Korean People’s Army has for the last 75 years defended the free and independent people of
the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea from Western imperialism. It is through their
sacrifices that the Korean people have been able to become the masters of their own destiny.

We at the Korean Friendship Association USA recognize the brilliance of the Songun policy
under the leadership of Respected Marshall Kim Jong Un and its necessity in maintaining the
sovereignty of the Korean people. We support the “Treasured Sword” nuclear deterrent which has
shielded the Korean people and stoked fear into the hearts of those that would seek to enslave
them.

As we enter today into a multipolar world, the NATO-EU-USA axis of Western imperialism is
beginning to lash out, like a dog backed into a corner.

In the coming years, democratic peoples the world over will achieve a new standard
of independence as they emerge from beneath the yolk of capitalist, imperialist, and fascist
subjugation. The KFAUSA understands that the KPA will play a leading role in this new world.

Long live the Korean People’s Army!
Long live Comrade Kim Jong Un!
Korean Friendship Association USA
February 4, 2023
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